WARO Radio

STUDIOS IN PITTSBURGH'S BEAUTIFUL SOUTH HILLS

400 WASHINGTON ROAD

XPhoneX 341 44 X1

XPIXTSBURGH 28, YPA.

WARO
CANONSBURG, PENNA.
FEBRUARY 29. 1964

DEAR MR. BRAUNER.

I WANT TO PERSONALLY THANK YOU FOR YOUR VERY PRECISE REPORT OF WARO. ENCLOSED PLEASE FIND A VERIFICATION CARD AND COVERAGE MAP. I WAS GLAD TO HEAR WE GET TO PUNXSUTAWNEY SO GOOD DURING THE DAY. WHAT WAS WRONG WITH YOUR GROUND HOG THIS WINTER. I WAS HOPING WE WOULD GET INTO SPRING SIX WEEKS SOONER. OF COURSE WE HAVEN'T HAD TO MUCH TO COMPLAIN ABOUT THIS WINTER AS FAR AS WEATHER GOES.

WELL ENOUGH ABOUT THE WEATHER. THANK YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR FINE REPORT OF WARO. IF IN THE AREA PLEASE STOP AND SEE US.

YOURS TRULY.

JOHN L. BARTON

John J. Barton